
 

 
 

 

SERVICE 

UPDATE 

 

We have seen some challenges with 

the weather this spring between the 

windy conditions and low nighttime 

temperatures, and frequent rainfall. 

This week has been no exception. 

We are handling these challenges as 

best we can with consideration of 

site conditions and the needs of your 

property, while keeping in mind safe 

work practices.  

Service schedules will be altered this 

week as we navigate saturated site 

conditions and work around the 

rainfall.  

 

 

 

We may leave some areas not mowed this week due to site conditions. 

While we understand this may be an inconvenience for your site, we 

have to consider safety and how to mitigate damage (tire ruts, etc.) on 

the property. 

 

 

All of us at Sebert value 

your trust and loyalty in 

us to be your service 

provider and we ask for 

your patience and 

understanding as we 

work through the 

weather challenges. 

  

 


